
 21 December 2016 

To our Valued Customers, 

 

Chinese New Year Blanking Programme 

 

In connection with the upcoming Chinese New Year period, Maersk Line has endeavoured 

to balance our network to match reduced demand for the next several weeks. We aim 

to minimize the impact to our customers by securing alternative routings wherever 

possible. This communication is intended to inform you about all impacted sailings. 

 

This is our first update to inform you of our new blanking schedule. We will share 

more details about alternatives directly and update our system about revised routings by 

13th January. 

 

After that time, if you have further questions, we encourage you to visit my.maerskline.com 

or liaise with your local Maersk Line customer service representative. 

 

Impacted Trades: Far East to North Europe, Far East to Mediterranean, Far East to West 

Africa, Middle East to North Europe, Oceania to Europe, Far East to East Coast of South 

America, West Coast Latin America/Carribbean to Europe, World to French Antilles, Europe to 

East Africa, Europe to IOI. 
 

   

  

    

Impacted Trades: Far East to Mediterranean, Far East to West Africa, Middle East to 

Mediterranean, Oceania to Europe. 
 

   

  

    

We want to thank you for your business and look forward to continously serving your global 

transportation needs. 

 

Best regards, 

Maersk Line 
 

 

https://my.maerskline.com/?elqTrackId=963806B506FFE0DC72677A01CABCCA35&elq=06486cb1826e41bfa7f84bf8dc6f5ac3&elqaid=18954&elqat=1&elqCampaignId=16331

